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M E M O R A N D U M 

 
 

TO: Tom Hui, Director, Department of Building Inspection 
  
FROM: Derek Evans, Assistant Clerk, Board of Supervisors 
 
DATE:  October 6, 2015 
 
SUBJECT: LEGISLATION INTRODUCED 

 
The Board of Supervisors’ Land Use and Transportation Committee has received the 
following substitute legislation, introduced by Mayor Lee on September 29, 2015: 
 

File No.  150871 
 

Ordinance amending the Planning Code to correct errors, reenact 
previously-existing language that was repealed in error as part of the 
Article 2 Reorganization Ordinance, update the Code, and make 
nonsubstantive language revisions to simplify and clarify text; affirming 
the Planning Department’s determination under the California 
Environmental Quality Act; and making findings of consistency with the 
General Plan, and the eight priority policies of Planning Code, Section 
101.1. 
 

If you have any additional comments or reports to be included with the file, please 
forward them to me at the Board of Supervisors, City Hall, Room 244, 1 Dr. Carlton B. 
Goodlett Place, San Francisco, CA 94102. 
 
cc:  
William Strawn, Department of Building Inspection 
Carolyn Jayin, Department of Building Inspection 
 
  
 


